
Humboldt Lodge No. 79
Brethren,

July  has  been  a  month  of  quiet  diligence  and  meaningful
connection. On July 10th, we conferred the Third Degree on
Brother Stillinger. His steady progress through the degrees is
a reminder of the journey we all share in the Craft. Thank you
to all who made the degree a success, especially our newest
officer team.

Fellowship this month took on a relaxed form with informal
Thursday night dinners. From stuffed pork loin to taco night,
the dining hall has been filled with laughter, stories, and
brotherhood. If you haven’t joined us lately, you’re missed.

Our charitable work continues through preparation—our school
outreach team is organizing fall support for local teachers,
and  we  encourage  Brothers  to  suggest  worthy  causes  that
reflect our shared values.

Together, we are building something greater than ourselves—one
evening, one handshake, and one good work at a time.

Fraternally,

Davin Bowerman, WM

Humboldt Lodge No. 79
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